
Spring Fling Cancellation 

Fri 3/13/2020 15:51 

Parents and students, 

I am saddened to announce that after considering the new information and recommendations from the 
CDC, the administration has determined to cancel the Spring Fling. It is of small consolation, but all 
tickets will be refunded.  

We will be proceeding with holding the Symposium this evening while encouraging that the non-
pharmaceutical interventions (NPIs) that have been recommended by the CDC, including social 
distancing, be observed. Such is the nature of a dance, however, that we cannot reasonably encourage 
that the NPIs be observed.  

Again, I am very sad to make this announcement, but the safety of the students is paramount to us. 

As was emailed to the parents earlier today, the Symposium is not mandatory if the parents have health 
concerns for their students. If there are concerns, please notify me and I will let Mr. Fant and Mr. Fugitt 
know. 

Grace and peace, 

Mr. McCroskey 

 


